
Dear year3 parents, 

First, I would like to wish you a Happy New Year. May this year be full 

of success, happiness and fresh insights  

Second, I have added a new tab on my Weebly called "USEFUL 

WEBSITES" where you will find useful websites for your child to 

practice on their reading skills, as well as their Mathematics skills. 

Finally , I would like to remind you to encourage your children to do 

homework alone; this helps me find out what the students understood in 

class and what they didn’t therefore helping me know what to cover again 

or explain one on one to students. Also, reading is very important; 

students should read at least 20/30 minutes every day. 

 If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me through 

the contact page on weebly.  

Regards, 

Ms. Sherine 

 



Below is this week's plan: 

English: 

We will start looking at Unit 4 (Lets Study an Author) 

This week the kids will read different stories written by the same author 

and learn how to compare them. 

Grammar: Past Tense 

Spelling: irregular verbs 

Bought, went, did, thought, swam, broke, had, was, were, began 

 

Maths: 

Unit 14: Handling Data 

Tally charts, Frequency tables and Pictograms with scales 

 

Science: 

Unit 3: Keeping Healthy 

This week we will learn how can we eat healthy and what makes a 

balanced diet. 

 

Social studies: 

Unit 2 : Weather Around the World 

Hot and cold places 

Looking at Switzerland. 

  

  

 


